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                                Important fall booking reminders from Bart & Gabriel Pet Sitting!  
 

 

 
 

Fall is almost here! 

 

It is difficult to believe, considering the heat we have been having, but the fall holidays are swiftly approaching, so 

please review the following reminders to ensure your pets are well cared for during the fall season!  

Book now for the upcoming holidays: 

 
Labor Day Weekend - 9/2-9/5 

Please let me know if you will need services for the Labor Day Weekend, which goes from Friday, September 2nd to Monday, September 5th. The holiday fee 

is $10 per day, charged only for the Monday visits, independent of the number of visits. Please send me a quick e-mail atnatasha@bartandgabriel.com to 

reserve services. 

Thanksgiving Weekend - 11/24-11/27 

I know it is still very far off, but if you anticipate needing pet care services during the Thanksgiving weekend, it is never too early to book. The holiday fee is 

$10 per day, charged on Thanksgiving Day and the Friday after Thanksgiving, independent of the number of visits. Please send me a quick e-mail 

at natasha@bartandgabriel.com to reserve services. 

 

 

Important Unavailability Reminders: 

All the times when I am not available can be viewed online at my website(Go to the Calendar and check them out!) 

Here are the upcoming late summer and all the fall dates when I will be unavailable (if you have already made special arrangements with me for August 13 

and August 20, you are all set, no worries!): 

 

Saturday, August 13 

Saturday, August 20 

Sunday, September 11 

Friday, September 23 - Sunday, September 25 

Friday, September 30 - Monday, October 3 

Saturday, November 12 

 

 

If you anticipate needing pet care on these dates (daily walks included), please let me know as soon as possible, I 

will do my best to help you find a one-time substitute from the professional pet sitter network I belong to. We all are 

very busy so please plan ahead. I and my pet sitter colleagues deeply appreciate it! 
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Our mailing address is: 

 

Address: 

Bart & Gabriel Pet Sitting LLC, 

P.O. Box 1477, 

Grove City, OH 43123 

 

Phone: 

614-371-3942 

 

E-mail: 

natasha@bartandgabriel.com 
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